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  Executive Suite Cameron Hawley,2015-12-08 Five ambitious executives vie for the top job at a major corporation
after the president suddenly drops dead in this classic business novel Fifty-six-year-old Tredway Corporation
president Avery Bullard is getting into a taxi after a business lunch in Manhattan when he collapses from a
cerebral hemorrhage. Although his body isn’t immediately identified, the reverberations of his death will soon be
felt in the boardrooms of every branch of his company. In the minutes before he died, Bullard had finally decided
on whom to appoint as his executive vice president—but he never got the chance to announce his selection. Now,
with no successor in place, five corporate VPs—comptroller Loren P. Shaw, treasurer Frederick W. Alderson, design
and development director Don Walling, manufacturing chief Jesse Grimm, and head of sales J. Walter Dudley—compete
for the top position. Who will ascend to the executive suite? From the long-simmering resentments to the startling
power plays, insider trading to rapid business decisions and personal dramas, Executive Suite is a riveting novel
as well as an authentic and timeless depiction of how a corporation operates and what it takes to succeed in
business.
  The Suite Susanne Perry,2018-01-12 After a homeless runaway is found dead in an alley, the case lands in the
laps of detective sergeant Liz Jordan and rookie officer Kyle Connors. It is not long before Jordan and Connors
realize that it is futile to follow the usual investigative avenues. They must seek help, not just from those
providing services to the homeless, but from the homeless themselves. Unfortunately it is not easy to engage the
street community in the pursuit of a killer. While searching for anyone who knew the young woman and information
on her background, Jordan and Connors must find a way to contact invisible people who lack addresses and phone
numbers. Mike Dwyer, Jordans long-time friend and shelter manager, and Kelly Blevins, an outreach worker, provide
introductions into a culture that is wary of the establishment. While delving into the world of the most
vulnerable, Jordan uncovers a web of deceit and exploitation while relying on the homeless for insight. But even
with their help, will Jordan and Connors solve this crime in time to save another victim? Set in the Pacific
Northwest, this tale offers a chilling view of the dangerous and unpredictable world of the homeless.
  Suite Francaise Irene Nemirovsky,2009-03-18 By the early 1940s, when Ukrainian-born Irène Némirovsky began
working on what would become Suite Française—the first two parts of a planned five-part novel—she was already a
highly successful writer living in Paris. But she was also a Jew, and in 1942 she was arrested and deported to
Auschwitz: a month later she was dead at the age of thirty-nine. Two years earlier, living in a small village in
central France—where she, her husband, and their two small daughters had fled in a vain attempt to elude the
Nazis—she’d begun her novel, a luminous portrayal of a human drama in which she herself would become a victim.
When she was arrested, she had completed two parts of the epic, the handwritten manuscripts of which were hidden
in a suitcase that her daughters would take with them into hiding and eventually into freedom. Sixty-four years
later, at long last, we can read Némirovsky’s literary masterpiece The first part, “A Storm in June,” opens in the
chaos of the massive 1940 exodus from Paris on the eve of the Nazi invasion during which several families and
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individuals are thrown together under circumstances beyond their control. They share nothing but the harsh demands
of survival—some trying to maintain lives of privilege, others struggling simply to preserve their lives—but soon,
all together, they will be forced to face the awful exigencies of physical and emotional displacement, and the
annihilation of the world they know. In the second part, “Dolce,” we enter the increasingly complex life of a
German-occupied provincial village. Coexisting uneasily with the soldiers billeted among them, the villagers—from
aristocrats to shopkeepers to peasants—cope as best they can. Some choose resistance, others collaboration, and as
their community is transformed by these acts, the lives of these these men and women reveal nothing less than the
very essence of humanity. Suite Française is a singularly piercing evocation—at once subtle and severe, deeply
compassionate and fiercely ironic—of life and death in occupied France, and a brilliant, profoundly moving work of
art.
  The Living Sword Pemry Janes,2021-05-08 Eurik was found adrift by the san and raised by them. Though he had read
much about the outside world, he'd never considered leaving home. Not until his teacher revealed what he had
inherited from his parents: a living sword, a sentient blade of rare power . . . and with it, the names of his
father and mother. Reluctant to go, yet curious, Eurik sets out to discover who they were, and what happened to
them. But is he ready for all the attention his heritage will earn him? Can he survive in a world he has only read
about?
  Suite Scarlett Maureen Johnson,2010-01-01 From top-selling author Maureen Johnson comes a fresh, funny novel
about a girl, her hotel, and an unforgettable summer - now in paperback!Her new summer job comes with
baggageScarlett Martin has grown up in a most unusual way. Her family owns the Hopewell, a small hotel in the
heart of New York City, and Scarlett lives there with her four siblings - Spencer, Lola, and Marlene.When each of
the Martins turns fifteen, they are expected to take over the care of a suite in the once elegant, now shabby Art
Deco hotel. For Scarlett's fifteenth birthday, she gets both a room called the Empire Suite, and a permanent guest
called Mrs. Amberson.
  Duke Ellington's Nutcracker Suite Anna Harwell Celenza,2018-09-25 It's a challenge to transform the Nutcracker
Suite's romantic orchestra into jumpin' jazz melodies, but that's exactly what Duke Ellington and his
collaborator, Billy Strayhorn, did. Ellington's band memebers were not so sure that a classical ballet could
become a cool-cat jazz number. But Duke and Billy, inspired by their travels and by musical styles past and
present, infused the composition with Vegas glitz, Hollywood glamour, and even a little New York jazz.
  The Hospital Suite John Porcellino,2021-04-22 A mini-comics master's poetic musings on illness & the art of
getting by The Hospital Suite is a landmark work by the celebrated cartoonist and small-press legend John
Porcellino—an autobiographical collection detailing his struggles with illness in the 1990s and early 2000s. In
1997, John began to have severe stomach pain. He soon found out he needed emergency surgery to remove a benign
tumor from his small intestine. In the wake of the surgery, he had numerous health complications that led to a
flare-up of his preexisting tendencies toward anxiety and obsessive-compulsive disorder. The Hospital Suite is
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Porcellino’s response to these experiences—simply told stories drawn in the honest, heart-wrenching style of his
much-loved King-Cat mini-comics. His gift for spare yet eloquent candor makes The Hospital Suite an intimate
portrayal of one person’s experiences that is also intensely relatable. Porcellino’s work is lauded for its
universality and quiet, clear-eyed contemplation of everyday life. The Hospital Suite is a testimony to this
subtle strength, making his struggles with the medical system and its consequences for his mental health
accessible and engaging.
  The Suite Spot Trish Doller,2022-03-08 Trish Doller’s The Suite Spot is a charming romance novel about taking a
chance on a new life and a new love. Rachel Beck has hit a brick wall. She’s a single mom, still living at home
and trying to keep a dying relationship alive. Aside from her daughter, the one bright light in Rachel’s life is
her job as the night reservations manager at a luxury hotel in Miami Beach—until the night she is fired for
something she didn’t do. On impulse, Rachel inquires about a management position at a brewery hotel on an island
in Lake Erie called Kelleys Island. When she’s offered the job, Rachel packs up her daughter and makes the cross
country move. What she finds on Kelleys Island is Mason, a handsome, moody man who knows everything about brewing
beer and nothing about running a hotel. Especially one that’s barely more than foundation and studs. It’s not the
job Rachel was looking for, but Mason offers her a chance to help build a hotel—and rebuild her own life—from the
ground up.
  Murder in the Mystery Suite Ellery Adams,2014-08-05 Someone resorts to murder and mayhem in the first mystery in
the New York Times bestselling Book Retreat series... Tucked away in the rolling hills of rural western Virginia
is the storybook resort of Storyton Hall, catering to book lovers who want to get away from it all. To increase
her number of bookings, resort manager Jane Steward has decided to host a Murder and Mayhem week so that fans of
the mystery genre can gather together for some role-playing and fantasy crime solving. But when the winner of the
scavenger hunt, Felix Hampden, is found dead in the Mystery Suite, and the valuable book he won as his prize is
missing, Jane realizes one of her guests is an actual murderer. Amid a resort full of fake detectives, Jane is
bound and determined to find a real-life killer. There’s no room for error as Jane tries to unlock this mystery
before another vacancy opens up…
  The Suite Spot Trish Doller,2022-03-08 Reading The Suite Spot is like wearing bunny slippers and drinking cocoa
in a blanket fort (with a really hot guy)--the ultimate comfort read to escape into when you need a break from the
world. - Roni Loren, New York Times bestselling author of What If You & MeWe stand there on the brink of something
we both feel but neither of us is ready to identify, and the little half grin he shoots me is nearly as
devastating as his full-blown smile... One of the few bright lights in Rachel Beck's life is her job at a Miami
Beach luxury hotel--until she's fired for something she didn't do. As a single mom, Rachel knows she needs
stability, and fast. On impulse, Rachel inquires about a position at a brewery hotel on a tiny island in Lake Erie
called Kelleys Island. When she's offered the job, not even the grumpy voice on the line can dissuade her from
packing up her whole life and making the move. What she finds on Kelleys Island is Mason, a handsome, reclusive
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man who knows everything about brewing beer and nothing about running a hotel. Especially one that's barely more
than foundation and studs. It's not the job Rachel was looking for, but Mason offers her a chance to help build a
hotel--and rebuild her life--from the ground up.Trish Doller's The Suite Spot is about taking a chance on a new
life and a new love.
  Identity Suite Victionary,2012 This is a sharp, smart look at the vanguard work in branding across the globe.
Here logos, letterheads and correspondence designs effectively capture the aesthetics of the products and entities
they represent. The designers behind each of the 97 featured brands convey their clients' corporate identity
through stationery with deliberation and concision and demonstrate how ephemeral concepts surrounding a brand can
be made concrete utilising as unlikely a toolkit as the office stationary cupboard.
  October Suite Maxine Clair,2014-03-04 The debut novel by the author of Rattlebone. “Told in a melody all its
own, this story touches many lovely and unexpected notes.” —Elizabeth Strout, #1 New York Times bestselling author
It is 1950 and October Brown is a twenty-three-year-old first-year teacher thanking her lucky stars that she found
a room in the best boardinghouse for Negro women teachers in Wyandotte County, Kansas. During an affair with an
unhappily married handyman, October becomes pregnant. With job in jeopardy and her reputation in tatters, October
goes back to Ohio to be with her family: her older sister, Vergie, and her aunts who raised the sisters after
their mother was killed by their father. After giving birth, she gives the child to Vergie and her husband to
raise as their own, then returns to Kansas City to rebuild her life. But something is missing—and, apparently too
late, October realizes what she has done . . . The Midwest, the flourishing of modern jazz, and the culture of
segregation form a compelling historical backdrop for this timeless and universal tale of one person’s battle to
understand and master her own desires, and to embrace the responsibilities and promise of mature adulthood. In
October Suite, Clair “has skillfully brought lyricism and word-play to her first novel, a family saga filled with
secrets, redemption, and rivalry, as two sisters try to reclaim bonds forged in early childhood tragedy” (Library
Journal). “Maxine Clair deserves our admiration for this beautifully written and humane novel.” —The Washington
Post “A beautifully imagined novel that pulses with all the colors and sounds of the lives we live.” —Marita
Golden, author of The Wide Circumference of Love
  Suite Dreams Rachel Hawthorne,2009-10-06 A wintry romance from beach-read favorite Rachel Hawthorne, the author
of Love on the Lifts and Snowed In that is perfect to curl up with on a cold night. Great for fans of Stephanie
Perkins, Lauren Barnholdt and Susane Colasanti. Fate has brought Jude, an Australian hunk, right to Alyssa’s
door–or rather, couch. In this hilarious tale of long–distance dorm room swaps, Alyssa’s boyfriend, Rick, and
Jude, his pal from Australia, have exchanged places for the winter break. As Alyssa teaches Jude how to deal with
the wintry weather, she just might find herself a new snuggling partner.
  Rebel Marie Lu,2019-10-01 Respect the Legend. Idolize the Prodigy. Celebrate the Champion. But never
underestimate the Rebel. With unmatched suspense and her signature cinematic storytelling, #1 New York
Times–bestselling author Marie Lu plunges readers back into the unforgettable world of Legend for a truly grand
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finale. Eden Wing has been living in his brother’s shadow for years. Even though he’s a top student at his academy
in Ross City, Antarctica, and a brilliant inventor, most people know him only as Daniel Wing’s little brother. A
decade ago, Daniel was known as Day, the boy from the streets who led a revolution that saved the Republic of
America. But Day is no longer the same young man who was once a national hero. These days he’d rather hide out
from the world and leave his past behind. All that matters to him now is keeping Eden safe—even if that also means
giving up June, the great love of Daniel’s life. As the two brothers struggle to accept who they’ve each become
since their time in the Republic, a new danger creeps into the distance that’s grown between them. Eden soon finds
himself drawn so far into Ross City’s dark side, even his legendary brother can’t save him. At least not on his
own . . .
  The Courtly Consort Suite in German-speaking Europe, 1650-1706 Michael Robertson,2009 Dance music at the courts
of seventeenth-century Germany is a genre that is still largely unknown. Dr Michael Robertson sets out to redress
the balance and study the ensemble dance suites that were played at the German courts between the end of the
Thirty Years War and the early years of the eighteenth century. The book examines the dissemination of dance
music, the influence of Jean-Baptiste Lully, instrumentation and performance practice, and the differences between
the French and Italian styles. It also studies the courtly suites before the advent of Lullism and the differences
between the suites of court composers and town musicians.
  The Bridal Suite Sandra Marton,2019-07-15 Read this classic romance by bestselling author Sandra Marton! DO NOT
DISTURB. Anything can happen behind closed doors! The newspapers call her new boss a financial genius; the gossip
columns brand him gorgeous. But Dana knows Griffin McKenna takes whatever he wants, be it a company or a woman.
She can think of other words to describe him: arrogant, egotistical, self-important… When Dana and Griffin arrive
at an important conference to find they have to share a room, Dana is ready to run! A whole weekend with Griffin
in the Bridal Suite? But then she experiences for herself the McKenna take-over technique…to genius and gorgeous,
add great lover! Originally published in 1998
  Honeymoon Suite Linda Lewis,1995-08-25 Honeymoon Suite by Linda Lewis released on Aug 25, 1995 is available now
for purchase.
  The Suite Life Christopher Heard,2011-07-27 This book is the product of a lifelong fascination with iconic
hotels and tells of the people who have lived in them. Hotel living has always seemed exotic. Why did Claude
Monet, Greta Garbo, Janis Joplin, Vladimir Nabokov, Howard Hughes, and many other mercurial individuals desire
such a life? Besides answering that question, The Suite Life features interviews with high-profile celebrities who
have also chosen hotel living, such as Johnny Depp, Warren Beatty, Keanu Reeves, Richard Harris, and Criss Angel.
Author Christopher Heard was conceived in The Fairmont Royal York Hotel in Toronto and now lives there as the
writer-in-residence. The Suite Life is the culmination of a lifelong fascination with iconic hotels and those who
have opted to reside in them. It tells of the enchantment of being exposed to many varied energies at the same
time and describes the uniqueness of life lived in a place where people can let their inhibitions relax. Living in
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a hotel is many things, but first and foremost it is magical.
  J. S. Bach French Suite No. 5 in C Major NESTOR AUSQUI,2015-12-01 The much anticipated 5th French Suite by J.S.
Bach has finally been published inits entirety for classical guitar by internationally acclaimed Argentinian
virtuoso Nestor Ausqui. This sui generis collection has been widely sought after by guitarists, whom for many
years only could attain fragmented pieces of the suite. Now the entire suite is available for the first time! The
transcriber must understand the essence and intent of the original, and then in the transcription, create the
impression that the music was indeed originallywritten for the guitar. In this transcription of the 5th French
Suite, Nestor Ausqui has accomplished this brilliantly. Dr. William Toutant Professor Emeritus and former Dean of
Music at California State University Northridge
  the immigrant suite Hattie Gossett,2011-01-04 Writing from the upper west side of Manhattan, where Harlem
intersects with waves of immigrants from the Dominican Republic, Cuba, Puerto Rico, Korea, Cambodia, Ivory Coast,
India, Native America, and from all over the globe, hattie gossett vividly invokes her neighborhood experience.
With wit and candor, she questions why so many people are forced from their home countries, only to be despised as
interlopers in the United States; why older immigrants see younger ones as the enemy; who gets paid a living wage,
who gentrifies their neighborhood, and who sends their money back home. From the grocery store to the cleaners to
the tenement walk-up and everywhere in between, gossett captures the voices overheard and imagined in this
breathless immigrant suite.
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